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Please note that MITI does NOT appoint
any agent or third party as an
intermediary for companies to enroll in
the PIKAS program. We urge the
business community to be wary of any
individuals approaching them with the
promise to secure them any vaccination
through PIKAS and to report to the
police immediately should there be any
suspicious act by these individuals
claiming to be PIKAS ‘agents’.
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